## Fall Music Fundraiser

Dear Families,

Happy Fall! The Instrumental Music Booster group is excited that your child has chosen to be involved in the music program here at Mt. Pleasant We have a world class

program because of the hard work of Mr. Taton, Miss Ellenwood, Mr. Simpson, Mr. Ratkos and all the outstanding music educators throughout the district. Their commitment to excellence is evident in our students. In order for our programs to continue to grow, we need your help. We are asking that each instrumentalist participate in our fall fundraiser. Our goal is for EACH musician to raise Thirty dollars. This money will be used to directly support the performing ensembles (for example, fundraisers help the strings program fund our CMU string specialists).

## We have THREE options:

- Your child can sell three discount cards. These cards cost \$10 each and have great deals throughout the Mt.
  Pleasant area. The card is good for the entire year and include a BOGO Freddy's (unique only to our card).
  These cards quickly pay for themselves!
- 2. Your child can sell three deer blind raffle tickets. We received an incredible Amish-made deer blind as a donation this year. It as a lovely green tin roof and three slidable windows. If you have a hunter in your life or know someone who likes to hunt, this should be an easy sell. It would also make a fantastic kids playhouse or maybe a "she Shed!" It's up to you. The drawing will be Friday, October 14 at the home Oiler football game. You do not need to be in attendance to win.
- 3. Maybe you feel all sold out... consider making a \$30 donation to the Instrumental Music Booster group in honor of your child. \$30 will bring in a CMU strings specialist three times. With everyone's help we can continue with this great resource. Make checks payable to the IMB and send it in an envelope with your child's name and grade level to Mr. Taton, Miss Ellenwood, Mr. Simpson, or Mr. Ratkos.

What is your plan? How can you help?

You are welcome to sell discount cards, deer blind raffle tickets, and/or make a donation. Our goal is for every musician to help us raise thirty dollars. Money is used to fund our fine performing ensembles (string specialists, instrument repairs, providing instruments for students in need, purchasing new music, etc). Come to our next IMB meeting to find out more on how you can help. Please turn in the following form ASAP.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the IMB fundraising chair, Laurie Richards via phone (989-506-8367) or e-mail (<u>LRichards@mp.edzone.net</u>)

I am willing to help with t		
I will sell three disc I will sell three dee Here is my donatio		
Student Name:	Grade Level:	Ensemble: Strings/Band/Choir